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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

As a current family medicine resident in Oregon, I am in strong support of SB 490 

which will strengthen the Oregon Residency Collaborative Alliance. In order to 

address our current primary care provider shortage and improve the health outcomes 

for all Oregonians, programs like ORCA that focus on increasing the number of 

residencies in Oregon and strengthening existing programs is crucial. By supporting 

this bill, you will be investing in the future of family medicine and providers who will 

go on to provide healthcare to thousands of Oregonians. If you would like further 

information on how important this bill is to building a strong future in family medicine, 

please feel free to reach out to me at morrowal@ohsu.edu. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Alyssa Morrow, DO, MPH 


